
The Institute for Ethics in Public Life presents 

“How should social media be regulated?” 

Wed. Apr. 24 at 3:30 in person or on Zoom (see below) 

Social media has been criticized for 
causing many social ills including 
harming mental heath of its users 
(particular children and teens), its 
potential for spreading 
disinformation and misinformation, 
risks to users’ privacy, and 
undermining our ability to focus. At 
the same time, it is basically 
unregulated in the United States. 
Should that change? 

Join us in person in Hawkins 233 (the Institute offices) or  
on Zoom at https://plattsburgh.zoom.us/j/91516377402  

 
The Institute for Ethics in Public Life is generously supported by gifts to the 

Plattsburgh College Foundation. 

We welcome Dr. Benjamin Medeiros, Assistant Professor of Communications Studies, 
to the Institute to help us discuss this important topic. This forum is an opportunity 
for students, faculty, administrators, staff, alumni, and community members to 
come together and consider whether we should regulate social media, and what 
kinds of regulations would be warranted. 

https://plattsburgh.zoom.us/j/91516377402

